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Empty Bowls were filled at Mill

	 

 There was a variety of great soup available last Sunday at the second annual Empty Bowls event at Alton Mill. The event was a

fundraiser for the local food banks in Orangeville and Caledon, with the bowls being the work of local potters. Tamarack resident

Lynne Clark was representing her daughter Jennifer, The Soup Girl. She was serving some Mexican amaranth soup to Deb Peacock

of Belfountain.Photos by Bill Rea

 

 Ashley Stobo of Lavender Blue Catering in Orangeville was serving up this sweet potato and coconut soup.

 

 Carmenza Angel of The Friendly Chef in Hillsburgh was offering an African carrot and peanut soup.
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